Homework 25.10.24
Dear Parents,
For homework during half term we would like the children to make an angel to support our RE topic.  It can be made from any material such as wood, fabric or card and can be as glittery as you like!  Please decorate your angel and bring it in to school by November 7th.  We look forward to seeing them.
Please read at least four times a week, sign the reading diary and return to school on a Friday. 
Please also ensure reading books and diaries are returned on a Monday as well as the Friday, so that we can allocate new books, homework books are returned to school by Wednesday each week. 
Thank you for all your support and enjoy half term.
 Miss Cook and Mrs Davies.
